
    

Class 6 Newsletter 

Terms 5 & 6 

Reminders: 

Swimming will be on 

(most) Tuesdays and PE 

will continue to be on a 

Friday. 

PE lessons will take place 

outside, usually on the 

school field. A spare pair 

of socks would be an 

excellent addition to the 

PE kit as sometimes, 

after our morning PE 

session, feet can become 

a little damp from the 

dew on the grass. As 

always earrings need to 

be removed for PE. 

Please ensure your child 

remembers to bring their 

coat each day (even if it 

looks warm in the 

morning – the weather 

can drastically change by 

lunchtime!) as well as 

their water bottle. Our 

fountains remain out of 

use. 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

Request! 

As the weather warms up, the children spend more time outside and take their jumpers off at 

break time. Could I please ask that you double check your child’s names are in jumpers as it can be 

difficult returning jumpers to their rightful owners after a warm lunch break!  

Thank you! 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome to your child’s final two terms at St Margaret’s at Cliffe 
Primary School. We are focusing on our maths and English 
learning over the next few weeks before we sit our SATs tests in 
the week beginning Monday 9th May. The children have worked 
very hard to ensure they are familiar with the test format and that 
they are ready to sit these tests.  
 
After the SATs, we can begin looking into lots of the exciting 
opportunities that the end of year 6 brings. ‘Bikeability’ is always 
popular among our year 6 children – please do look out for letters 
to book in for that. We will also be beginning to work on our end 
of year production, to be performed at the Village Hall in July. We 
are looking forward to our swimming sessions up at Dover Leisure 
Centre on Tuesdays too.  
 
In term 6, the secondary schools usually send a member of their 
team here for an informal visit to talk to the children. This is a 
good way for the children to meet a friendly face and to ask any 
questions they may have about their new schools. 
 
Year six staff are busy finalising plans to be able to give your 
children a memorable final term and the send-off they deserve 
into their secondary school lives. Please look out for further 
details coming in the next few weeks about our plans. 
 
As always, if you need to speak to me, please arrange a telephone 

call with me via the school office or send an email to secretary@st-

margarets-dover.kent.sch.uk and it will be forwarded to me.  

Miss Brett  

 

 

mailto:secretary@st-margarets-dover.kent.sch.uk
mailto:secretary@st-margarets-dover.kent.sch.uk

